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WELCOME BACK

I hope you have all had a
fabulous Easter holiday, we are
pleased to see you all back at
school ready for the very exciting
summer term. There is so much
going on this term so lets hope
the sunshine makes an
appearance to make everything
even better.

Summer term

HOUSE POINT
TOTALS

Ash 4634
Oak 4510
Willow 4486
Elm 4207

Which house has the most?

Wednesday 19th April - Year 4 Viking day
Wednesday 19th April - Year 5 participating in the Boom

Project for 10 weeks.
Thursday 20th April year 5 swimming (2 sessions left)

Friday 21st April - Eid Lunch
Friday 21st April - Dress as you like day

This mini newsletter will be
weekly so you can be updated on

dates on a more regular basis.
It will include house point totals
and also will celebrate children's

work and achievements

Well done Ruby for some 
super work today


